OUTRIGGER CLUB MEETS SATURDAY

Meeting Scheduled For Last Saturday Postponed One Week

The annual meeting of the Outrigger Canoe club, which was to be held last Saturday, has been postponed to Saturday, July 31. The meeting was postponed when it was discovered that through some misunderstanding only a portion of the membership had received notices of the meeting.

Three new directors will be elected at the meeting next Saturday, to succeed Henry Asch, Samuel Starratt and Warren Dease, whose

terms expire.

A nominating committee consisting of Dudley Pratt, chairman; Judge Norman D. Godboldand Guy Piltz has submitted al list of nominees consisting of Ted Smith, Harold Harvey, Samuel Starratt, Ralph Borden, Hugh C. Tennant, Charles S. Davis and Lorrin Thurston.